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There is no evidence that vote by mail has resulted in fraudulent results.  Oregonians 

legally voted to allow vote by mail and it’s been working.  Merely because the Trump 

administration and republicans have not won a national election in Oregon is no 

reason to require in person voting.  Having time to review ballot measures and 

candidates for office from home and time to cast ballots by mail ensures everyone 

eligible to vote can participate and exercise their constitutional right.  Not every rural 

community has in person voting places and forcing people to travel to vote 

discriminates against those who do not have access to transportation.  Many rural 

communities do not have public transit options.   


